[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Judith Ward 
Sent: 22 February 2018 12:36
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: 18/00220/F land North of Milton Road Adderbury

Hi Caroline

I have no objection to the change of use on landscape and visual impact grounds.

I realise that the layout provided here is indicative but the layout does need thinking about carefully before a detailed planning application is submitted.

Existing boundary vegetation should be retained.

Links to the adjacent housing development explored

The village hall should be located to provide seating to watch the cricket or football possibly on a terrace or patio.

Designed car parking with planting

Kind regards
Judith

Judith Ward
Landscape Planning Officer
Cherwell District & South Northants Councils

